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CRISIS IN SOUTH ASIA: TECHNICAL BRIEFING
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Media representatives are advised that the Canadian High Commissioner in Pakistan,
the Commander of the DART in Pakistan, as well as senior representatives from
Foreign Affairs Canada and the Canadian International Development Agency, will hold
a technical briefing on Canada's response to the ongoing crisis in South Asia.

Media representatives interested in attending but unable to be in Ottawa should call
(613) 995-1874 to register to participate in the event by teleconference.

Event: Technical briefing
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2005
Time: 12:00 p.m.
Location: National Press Theatre

150 Wellington Street
Ottawa, Ontario

For more information, please contact:

Sébastien Théberge
Director of Communications
Office of the Minister of Foreign Affairs
(613) 995-1851

Media Relations Office
Foreign Affairs Canada
(613) 995-1874
http:llwww.international.qc.ca
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